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27 Feb 2019 
 
 
Dear Parents / Caregivers 
Kia ora koutou 
 
We are intending to send out Sports Bulletins weekly to keep everyone up to date with what’s happening 
in sports at HPC.  
 

• Athletics: Well done to everyone who participated in Athletics yesterday. It was a great day and 
many staff commented on how well students conducted themselves with lots of examples of 
students encouraging and congratulating each other in the spirit of RMK. 

 
• Rowing: Congratulations to the rowing team who won the points shield at the Auckland Secondary 

Schools Rowing Head of Harbour regatta. King’s College has taken out this shield in the last 6 out 
of 7 regattas so a great effort from the rowing team. Good luck at the North Island champs. 

 
• Cricket: Some very good games from the First X1 Cricket team recently. Congratulations to Jake 

Harris who scored a century against St Peters; also to Leon Marconi with a century and Marcel 
Marconi with a score of 99 in this week’s Gillette competition game. Great bowling from Lewis 
Horder.  

 
• Winter Code Committees: We are in the process of establishing Code Committees for each of the 

winter codes. Each Code Committee will consist of between 3 and 5 parent / caregiver 
representatives with a staff member designated to each Code Committee.  If you are interested in 
being part of a code committee please contact Sports Director Ian Clark 
(sportsdir@haurakiplains.school.nz)   

 
• Give it a go: Each week at lunchtimes, there are opportunities for students to give different sports 

a go. Over the next few days, we will be running Tennis, Miniball, Bowls and Yoga.  
  

• Coming up: 
- Thames Valley Swimming - Monday 4th March at Thames Pool 
- Thames Valley Athletics - Tuesday 12th March at Waihi College 
- Thames Valley Triathlon - Friday 15th March at Cooks Beach 
- Thames Valley Touch - Tuesday 19th March at Paeroa 

 
• Let us know: If your child has achieved something of note, please let us know. We want to both 

celebrate achievements and keep everyone informed of what’s happening in sports@hpc. 
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